From: Victoria Wester

To: LRO
Subject: Kicker Tax Refund
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 6:57:21 AM

I respectfully ask that you do NOT abolish our rights to our refund of overpaid taxes in the form of our "Kicker" Tax
Refund. Please add my request to the official records in your meeting this Wednesday March 20, 2019.
Thank you!

Victoria Wester
Sent from my iPad
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